
 

Memo: ​2018-3 
 
Date: ​March 29, 2018 
 
To:​ AMHA Members 
 
From:​ Kolin Kriitmaa, Executive Director, Rhonda Bencze, Administrator/Registrar 
 
Re: 2018/19 Registration 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Attention All AMHA Members: 
 
As the AMHA continues into year two under our new governance model we are continuing to make changes to 
our business operations with the intent of ensuring our organization keeps up with the times and moves us into 
the future in a strong position. Registration which traditionally begins April 1st, is now moving to May 1st. The 
reason for this is to align our registration with our fiscal year. 
 
A few key points and dates for you to know about 2018/19 Registration: 
 

● Registration Date - ​Registration will take place on​ May 1st. 
 

● Online Registration and Online Payment ​- We will be moving to full online registration and payment. 
Payments will be made by Credit Card and/or Bank E-Transfer only. 

 
● Registration Period ​- The Registration period for returning players will be ​May 1st - May 31st​. If a 

returning player does not register during this period they go into the “queue” with new players 
beginning June 1st. Therefore, the “Late Registration” fee for returning players has been eliminated 
from years past. 

 
● Updated Registration Policy and Registration Information Letter​ - These will be posted on our 

website and communicated out to members in April 2018. Please be on the look-out for these 
communications. 
  

 
If you have any further questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact our Registrar Rhonda Bencze at 
amha@abbotsfordminorhockey.ca​ or 604-852-8295. 
 
Regards, 
 
Kolin Kriitmaa Rhonda Bencze 
Executive Director Administrator/Registrar 
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